
 

                Appendix One 
 
CABINET COMMITTEE –CORPORATE PARENTING INFORMAL FORWARD WORK PROGRAMME 
 
Item Title of Report Corporate 

Consultees 
Date of Meeting 

 

Contact Officer 

(a) (b)  (c)  (d)  (e)  

1 Corporate Parenting Policy Statement 
 

To present a review of the Statement together 
with a proposed action plan 
 

Legal 
Finance 

 

March 2012 
 

Colin Turner 

Head of Safeguarding & Family Support 
Telephone:  01656 642314 
Email:  colin.turner@bridgend.gov.uk  

2 Residential Re-design Update  March 2012 Colin Turner 

Head of Safeguarding & Family Support 
Telephone:  01656 642314 
Email:  colin.turner@bridgend.gov.uk 
 

3 Overview Report of The Bridgend 
Adoption Service  
 

Highlighting current challenges and 
achievements 
 

 March 2012 Colin Turner 

Head of Safeguarding & Family Support 
Telephone:  01656 642314 
Email:  colin.turner@bridgend.gov.uk 
 

4 Overview Report on the Connecting 
Families Project 
 

Together with presentation 
 

 March 2012 Colin Turner 

Head of Safeguarding & Family Support 
Telephone:  01656 642314 
Email:  colin.turner@bridgend.gov.uk 
 

5 Informal Forward Work Programme 
 

To review programme 

Legal 
Finance 

March 2012 Colin Turner 

Head of Safeguarding & Family Support 
Telephone:  01656 642314 
Email:  colin.turner@bridgend.gov.uk 
 

6 The Looked After Children Project - 
Update 

 May 2012 Colin Turner 

Head of Safeguarding & Family Support 
Telephone:  01656 642314 
Email:  colin.turner@bridgend.gov.uk 
 



 

Item Title of Report Corporate 
Consultees 

Date of Meeting 
 

Contact Officer 

7 Looked After Children - Performance Data 
Update. 

 
To present an up to-date report on the 
performance of Safeguarding and Family 
Support in meeting the needs of children and 
young people and looked after children. 
 

 July 2012 Colin Turner 

Head of Safeguarding & Family Support 
Telephone:  01656 642314 
Email:  colin.turner@bridgend.gov.uk 

8 Bridgend County Borough Council’s approach 
to providing services to disabled children, 
including those looked after. 
 

 July 2012 Colin Turner 

Head of Safeguarding & Family Support 
Telephone:  01656 642314 
Email:  colin.turner@bridgend.gov.uk 
 

 


